
 

Florida Department of Transportation 

RON DESANTIS 

GOVERNOR 
605 Suwannee Street 

Tallahassee, FL  32399-0450 

JARED W. PERDUE, P.E. 

SECRETARY 

 

Improve Safety, Enhance Mobility, Inspire Innovation 

www.fdot.gov 

For Immediate Release 

July 5, 2024 

Media Contact: Kris Carson 

(813) 975-6060 

Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us 
 

Eastbound Gandy Ramp to 94th Avenue North Closing Nightly 

St. Petersburg, FL – Beginning Monday, July 8 through Thursday, July 11, the eastbound exit 

ramp from Gandy Boulevard to 94th Avenue North will close nightly from 8 p.m. to 6 a.m., weather 

permitting.  

During these closures, motorists should detour around the work zone using Dr. MLK Jr Street 

North. 

Advanced warning signs and electronic message boards will assist motorists traveling through 
the area. Motorists should expect delays and congestion during this detour. 

These closures are necessary for crews to install drainage structures as part of the US 92 (Gandy 

Boulevard) Ramp Intersection Improvement project at 94th Avenue in Pinellas County. 

Construction activities are expected to finish in late 2024. 

For more information on this project or to sign-up to receive traffic alerts, please visit 

FDOTtampabay.com 
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